
 

MARCH NEWSLETTER 

“April SHOWERS bring forth May flowers” 

Reminders 

             Open Gym…                                                                     
will continue Tuesdays and Thurs-

days each week.  7:45-8:25am.  

Student must arrive before 8am to 

be admitted  in the school.  If 

student arrives after 8am they will 

not be     allowed to participate in 

open gym time and will have to 

wait outside  until school begins.                                                                                    

Family Engagement...                                
is highly encouraged here at Lucy 

Laney.  Parents may visit, volun-

teer, and even  consider becom-

ing a part of  our schools Parent 

Group Meetings.  We meet every 

first Tuesday of the month.  We 

have lots of different opportuni-

ties for our parents to become a 

more active part of your child's 

school community.                                                                                                         

Please contact Ms. Combs  for 

more information                                                        

at 612-668-2168          

Parent Pick Up...                                                               
calls and/or same day bus change 

requests must be called in by 

1:30pm that day.  This process is 

in place to ensure the information 

is received by the student in time 

for departure                                          

provides educational support and 

connection to resources for fami-

lies with children birth to 3rd 

grade.  

Tuesday and Wednesday                                            
Open Play                                                                  

8:45-10am                                              
Play to Grow Group                        

10:30-11:30am                                            

Tutoring                                                 
Learning games, educational sup-

port, dinner and monthly attend-

ance incentives.                                                                          
Tuesdays and Thursdays                          

5:30-7:30pm                                        

For more info contact:                                                     
Ronel Robinson at                                                              

612-296-5439 or 612-874-4740 X102                            

rrobinson@mplswaytogrow.org                                                                                                             

Building Hours                         

7:30am-4:00pm                                      

Student Hours                                      

8:25-3:15                                     

High Five Hours                              

8:25-11:35 & 12:05-3:00                               

Office Number                                   

612-668-2200                                  

Fax 612-668-2210                              

Attendance line                                          

612-668-2167                                      

Volunteer Opportunities       

Ms. Combs                                      

612-668-2168   

Para información en     

español llame al                                     

612.668.5381  

La xariir warbixin dheer-

aad ah                                                 

612.668.0138 

Yog koj xav paub ntxiv ua 

lus Hmoob hu tau rau: 

612.668.5311 

 

Uniforms…                                                     
are strictly enforced at Lucy 

Laney.                                                      

Uniform colors:  Navy or White 

Polo shirts and Khaki or Navy 

Pants.  Students that are not in 

uniform will be directed to the 

uniform closet first thing in the 

morning to change.  They will be 

given a uniform to borrow and 

their clothes will be kept by us 

until the borrowed uniform is 

returned. Students will be di-

rected to change into their 

clothes at the end of the day.  

Please make sure students come 

to school dressed in their uni-

form and ready to learn. 

Delivering Young Minds Embracing Learning 

Spring testing is has sprung… 

We will begin taking the MCAs on Tuesday, 

April, 18th.                                                               
Below is the schedule for each grade/

subject.  

*5th grade literacy 4/18-4/20 

*4th grade literacy 4/18-4/20 

*3rd grade literacy 4/25-4/27 

*5th grade math 4/25-4/27 

*4th grade math 5/2-5/4 

*3rd grade math 5/2-5/4 

*5th grade science 4/9-4/11                                    

Make-ups and accommodated testing will 
be completed throughout the testing win-

dow.                                                      
The MCA window for literacy & math closes 

on May 5th, the MCA window for Science 
closes on May 12th. 

If you have any questions about Spring 

testing please feel free to contact                     
Ms. Nagy at 612-663-7963 

 


